## **Rebekah Msuya-Collison**

From: Jo-Anne Fields

Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 7:48 AM

**To:** Rebekah Msuya-Collison

Cc: Kate Russell

**Subject:** Exeter Rodeo Comittee Motion for Council consideration

## Good Morning Rebekah:

Happy Wednesday!

The following motion was passed at the July 9, 2018 Rodeo Committee meeting for Council consideration and approval ...

## Motion - 15/07/18

Moved by: Darcey Cook Seconded by: Dave Marshall

"THAT the Rodeo Committee recommends to the Municipality of South Huron Council that funds from the Rodeo reserve be used to purchase an Optimist Armor Stone and provide a \$5,000.00 donation towards the Exeter and District Swimming Pool Renovation project.

**Disposition:** Carried

Thanks Rebekah. Have an awesome day. Enjoy the sunshine!

Smiles,

Jo

Jo-Anne Fields
Community Services Manager
Parks, Recreation and Cemetery Department
Municipality of South Huron
519.235.2833 Office
519.615.2309 Mobile